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This is a timely reminder that there are students in the school who have a nut allergy – all nuts.  This means that if they comes into contact with nuts directly or someone who has been handling a nut product, they will suffer a severe reaction - anaphylaxis. 

With this in mind, we have put a number of strategies into place in the classroom which includes washing of hands after each break, ensuring students only eat their food and limiting contact between students at eating times.  

We would also like to ask that consideration be taken when making your child’s lunch to limit the number of nut products in the classroom.

Your consideration in this matter would be greatly appreciated.  If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us at school.

